
Church Aston Infant School 

Dear parents,  

                     It was great to see you all on Tuesday, I hope you enjoyed 

seeing all the work your child has been involved in over the year. I am 

sure you are very pleased  with the progress made since September. I 

know the teachers are. I hope you have a good idea of what else your 

child needs to do to meet their Age Related Expectations and the type of assessments they 

will be doing during the Summer term. If you need further help or have any queries please 

pop in to speak to your child’s class teacher. 

              Super participation in this year’s Big Pedal, please carry on encouraging your child 

to walk or pedal from home or the village hall. Not only does it help them to stay fit and 

healthy but also helps ease any congestion around school .  

              We are looking forward to an short Easter assembly at Church with Rev Zoe on 

Tuesday pm. This is just for children, giving them opportunity to celebrate Easter together. 

We will walk over to church for half an hour and then be back at school for normal pick up. 

Best wishes  

Jenny Griffiths 
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BIRTHDAY 
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Look who celebrated her birthday this 

week.  

Congratulations to all the children that 

received an award today.  
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It’s been a busy week in Class 2. The children have 

been practising their mental arithmetic  and reasoning 

skills. They have also enjoyed  learning about rhythm in 

their music session. In science the children have 

explored how plants lose water through their leaves 

and checked how our  bean seeds are changing. Will 

the bean seed grow with no water? Does the bean 

seed need air? Will the bean seed in the cupboard 

grow as well as the others?  

Well done to all the children that received a Mathletics certificate today. 

MATHLETICS 

SILVER AWARD    BRONZE AWARD 

The children have  enjoyed listening to a range  of 

Traditional Tales this half term. 

Reception and  Year 1 children planned a lovely surprise 

for the Year 2s. They acted out the play of Little Red Riding 

Hood along with songs and musical instruments. They 

even made biscuits for everyone  to enjoy in the interval. 

Special thanks to the actors, tree makers, narrators, 

orchestra and the bakers. Every child took part. Well done. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Friday 5th April—Mufti Day, please bring £2 or an  

Easter Egg for Friends of School 

 Thursday 11
th
 April—FoS Easter Fair 

 Friday 12th April—last day of term 

 Monday 29th April—first day of the Summer term 

 2nd May -  FoS Meeting - The Fox 7.30pm 

 6
th
 May –May Day 

 Half term 27
th
 May 

 PD Day 3
rd

 June 

 Carnival 8
th
 June 

SAFER PARKING 

We have attached a reminder about parking outside of school as we have received some 
complaints recently.   

FRIENDS OF SCHOOL 

The next Friends of School meeting will be on Thursday 

2nd May, 7.30pm at The Fox, Chetwynd Aston.  

Next Thursday 11th April 

Friends of School have 

organised a Spring Fair and 

Spring Bonnet Competition. We 

hope you will be able to join us 

and very much look forward to 

seeing all the beautiful bonnets. 

  

SPRING HOLIDAY ACTIVITIES 

Please take a look at the parents tab /holiday activities page we have added a few events 
that are available during the Spring holiday break, with activities starting from just £1. We 
will keep adding to this page if we are given more holiday events. 

http://www.churchastoninfantschool.co.uk/holiday-activities/


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The winning team this 

week was Yellow group. 

Well done! 


